
 

 

 

For Immediate Release: 

 
Danvers, MA – Over the next few weeks, the Danvers Police Department will be 
conducting Underage Alcohol Compliance Checks. The Danvers Police will visit each 
licensed establishment to make sure they are in compliance with rules, regulations and 
policies related to selling or furnishing an alcoholic beverage to a person under 21. The 
Compliance Checks are part of the department’s continued efforts to prevent problems 
related to underage alcohol consumption.  

 


